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New Papers 
• N4667 is the current working draft for the Module TS. It replaces N4647. 

• N4668 is this Editor’s Report. 

 

Notable Editorial Changes 
• Referenced N4660 as the C++ standards (Working Draft from the post-Kona mailing) 

• Splitted Clause 1 into 4 clauses, as per new ISO editorial guidelines: Scope, Normative references, 

Terms and definitions, General.   

The net effect is that all references in the universe to the Standards and to the Module TS draft 

are bumped by 3. 

 


